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I. SITUATION OVERVIEW:

At 06:00 PM, the Low Pressure Area (formerly Tropical Depression "Basyang")
was estimated based on all available data at 155 km South Southeast of Puerto
Princesa City, Palawan (8.4N, 118.4E). Latest analysis indicates that significant

re-development of this weather disturbance into a Tropical Depression is still
likely.

The Low Pressure Area will bring occasionally gusty winds and scattered light
to moderate with at times heavy rains over Palawan, becoming widespread
moderate to heavy rains over its southern section. Residents in these areas are
advised to continue monitoring for updates, take appropriate measures against
possible flooding and landslides, and coordinate with their respective local
disaster risk reduction and management offices.

Sea travel remains risky over the seaboards of Palawan due to rough to very
rough seas associated with the interaction between this disturbance and the
Northeast Monsoon.

Il. ACTIONS TAKEN:

NDRRM Operations Center disseminated Weather Advisory No. 01 to all OCD
Regional Offices through SMS and facsimile and uploaded on the NDRRMC
website for further dissemination to their respective local DRRMCs from the
provincial down to the municipal levels.

Telefax: NDRRM Operations Center (+632) 911-1406; 912-2665; 912-5668;
Office of the Administrator, Office of Civil Defense (+632) 912-2424
Email: ndrrmoc@ocd.gov.ph Website: www.ndrrme.gov.ph



